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MESSAGE FROM 
THE COUNCIL
With a new school year come new

friends and goals for our club!

Please read as we thank you all for

your participation. p. 2 

LOOKING AHEAD
FOR THIS YEAR 
Our calendar for the 2017-2018

school year and information on

next month's event and the new

clothing order!. p. 5-6

ALL ABOUT OUR
EVENTS
Games, icebreakers, and crafts

with new club members and

veteran members alike! Lots of fun

was had by all. p. 3-4

Next Edition Features: the Brew Crew and "Where They are Now"



A Message from the 
2017-2018 Council

To our Titans Connect Members, Parents, and Alumni:

We are extremely grateful for all of your support and hope that 
Titans Connect changes your lives as much as it has changed 

ours. The memories and friendships made here at CB South last 
a lifetime, and they may well be the best ones we have. The 

promise of a new year of activities is exciting, and we cannot 
wait to get to know each other better. Every event brings the 
huge Titans Connect community closer together, and we are 

most certainly a family by the end of the school year! All we ask 
from you is that you are here for us whenever possible, and that 

you are an active member of Titans Connect. With your 
dedication, we grow stronger. Thank you! 

Sincerely, 
the 2017-18 Titans Connect Council
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Board Games: 
September 14, 2017

This September, we celebrated the first Titans 
Connect meeting with our favorite activity--board 

games! We had a HUGE turnout of close to 150 
kids, which is super exciting and inspiring! Fun 

was had by all!

Thanks to all of our friends who came out!



Octoberfest: 
October 19, 2017

This month, we worked on a beginning-of-fall art 
project! The tree shown above represents the 

beauty in our connections, and each puzzle piece 
is made by a Titans Connect member. Special 

thanks to Joe Galante for the magic show!



Looking Ahead

This Year's Calendar

Board Games!

November 16- Board Games 

December 21- Holiday Party 

January 18- Board Games 

February 8- Karaoke 

March 8- St. Patty's 

Celebration 

May 10- Indoor/Outdoor 

Field Day 

June 7- Titans Connect 

Send-Off

Monthly events are held in the library 

from 2:30-3:30pm.

Get ready for board 

games! We hope that 

everyone can 

come--it's a great way 

to release some of the 

stresses of school and 

make new friends! 

Please feel free to 

bring your favorite 

game to the event.
The Titans Connect Prom will 

be held on Friday, April 6, 2018 

from 6:30 to 8:30pm.

Please join this year's Remind messaging system 

by texting the number 81010 with the message: 

@cbstc17



More Titans Connect 
Gear!

The first ever Titans Connect Clothing Order is going on now! 
We have hoodies, pajama pants, baseball tees, sweatpants, polos, and 
more. Since the holiday season is just around the corner, you can get 

some great gifts or even treat yourself!

Available for purchase from November 10-20 only--don't wait! 
Orders will be delivered at the Holiday Party on December 21.

Visit this link to order: https://cbstitansconnect17.itemorder.com/  

https://cbstitansconnect17.itemorder.com/

